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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred on 
Thursday, October 13th, at approximately 8:44pm. The incident occurred at Mills 
Pond Park located at 2201 NW 9th Avenue, in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department received reports of a shooting at the 
location. When officers arrived, they discovered an adult male victim suffering from 
multiple gunshot wounds. The victim was transported to Broward Health Medical 
Center by Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue; however, succumbed to his injuries while 
en-route to the hospital.  
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim was approached by several 
black males while at the location. A short time later, several shots were fired and 
the subjects were seen running away from the area.  
 
The victim in this incident has been identified as Dave Williams, B/M, 02/14/1973; a 
resident of Fort Lauderdale.  
 
This is an active investigation and the circumstances surrounding this incident are 
still being determined. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective 
Orlando Almanzar at 954-828-5546, Detective Mark Breen at 954-828-5708; or, 
Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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